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19 January 2020 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

This is to certify that _____________________________ has been 

selected to represent Western Province at the Highgate Oudtshoorn 

Interprovincial Biathlon Meeting to be held at Oudtshoorn on 1 February 

2020. 

 

As he/she needs to travel to Oudtshoorn the day before, it will be 

appreciated if you could excuse him/her from attending school/work on 

Friday, 31 January 2020. 

 

Please note that WP Colours are only awarded to athletes representing WP 

at the SA Championships. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Johan Ferreira 

TEAM MANAGER 

073 032 5252 
johan@wpbiathlon.co.za 

 

 


